
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 5:15 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

M R  Evan Matthews 
ST 
NSW 
evan-matthews@live.com 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Dear Planning Officer, 

In the absence o f  siting a construction management or traffic management plan it is respectfully requested 
that access to the beach from Clarke St be maintained, full on street parking in Clarke St be maintained (i.e. 
not occupied during the construction period by way o f  work zones), and that properties to the south of 
Clarke St are not impeded by construction zones bordering the properties on the beach side boundaries. 

It is submitted that maintaining beach access is o f  the utmost importance and other users o f  the beach should 
not be unfairly impeded by private parties seeking to occupy a public space as a personal construction site. 

Regards, 
Evan 

2021/700215


